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Smyth, Liz

From: Breslin, Gerard <Gerard.Breslin@doeni.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 June 2015 09:26
To: Shane Feehan
Cc: Turner, Denise; McClintock, Keith; Ruth Ives; Gibney, Colin; Stephen Barnes
Subject: Site Visit to Dalradian Gold Ltd Gortin 26 June 2015

Shane, 
  WATER (NORTHERN IRELAND) ORDER 1999 
  Thank you for meeting with myself and my colleagues last Friday. I would like to outline below 
what we discussed at the meeting. You told us that the temporary Waste Water Effluent 
Treatment System has now been dismantled, and is no longer in use. You then took us to the new 
Waste Water Effluent Treatment System, which has been installed. You explained the process 
involved to us, which includes: 
 
Settlement, 
Hydrocarbon  interceptor,  
Onsite Polyelectrolyte dosing 
Clarification 
pH adjustment 
Final discharge. 
 
You told us that the system is maintained on a twenty four hour basis, and that a number of 
procedures have been built into the process to ensure that the effluent can be contained and 
controlled if any problems occur.  You also told us that you have a service agreement with the 
company who installed the treatment system. 
 
You explained to us that your company continues the sample monitoring of the entire site and 
surrounding waterways for base line and compliance information. You also explained to me that 
Stephen is preparing a report for the latest compliance self monitoring samples.  
 
We agreed to meet up with you again within the next two months, to discuss any water quality 
issues, and site work progress. 
 
Please contact me if you need any further information 
 
Best Regards 
Gerard Breslin 
 
Water Management Unit 
Lisburn. 
 
02892633465 
07733304584 
                                                                                                                                                                                           
                                                                                                   
 
 
 


